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Bratislava, April 25, 2017 

 

 

Dear Associate Professor Albena Alexandrova, PhD,  

 

It is our pleasure to inform you that FIEP Executive Board decided to accept your nomination 

of Stefan Kolimechkov for the FIEP New Leaders program on the 12
th 

FIEP European 

Congress that will take place from 13th - 16th September 2017 in the capital city of 

Luxembourg. 

 

The Organizing Committee would cover his accommodation (maximum 3 nights), full board 

and congress fee but he would need to cover his own international airfares. He is expected to 

arrive in the early afternoon on 13
th

 of September and leave in the evening on 16
th

 of 

September 2017.  FIEP New Leaders are requested to present a poster under 

the FIEP New Leaders poster session and engage actively in our program. He is also 

requested to submit an abstract via a conference website until 15
th

 May 2017. Congress 

program as well as our expectations would be sent to him well in advance so that he can 

prepare to make a contribution to this Congress. Contact persons for FIEP New Leaders 

program are Dr. Gabriela Olosová Luptáková, FIEP New Leaders President 

(g.olosova@zoznam.sk) and Dr. Dario Novak, FIEP Europe General Secretary 

(dario.novak@kif.hr). 

 

On behalf of the Fiep Executive Board we would like to congratulate you and your nominee.  

Sincerely Yours, 

Gabriela Olosová Luptáková 

FIEP New Leaders President 

 

Dario Novak 

FIEP Europe General Secretary 
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